
Dear Chair Haschak, 

 

I am a cannabis cultivator in District 3 with a Provisional License from CDFA. 

 

I strongly agree with all of the MCA recommendations and respectfully encourage you to 

make the recommended changes to the Mendocino County Cannabis Program.  
 

I am very concerned that there is no assurance I will be eligible for an annual license before 

the state is no longer able to renew my provisional license.  
 

If I'm conducting agricultural activities on land that is zoned for agricultural uses including row 

and field crops, nurseries, etc., then why shouldn't I be eligible for CEQA compliance and a state 

Annual License. 

 

My operations should not be treated differently than other agriculture. Cannabis should be 

treated as agriculture in Mendocino County. 

 

You have been a great advocate for the farmers please continue to do so! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jon Lake 

 


